
SUNDAY, Sept. 5, 2021, 5:00am–11:00am 

DuSABLE LAKE 
SHORE DRIVE WILL 
BE CLOSED TO 
CAR TRAFFIC 
 
from W Hollywood to E 57th Street for the 
annual Fifth Third Bike the Drive. 
 
Please use caution during the entire day, as many 
cyclists will be traveling to and from the event. 

 
Fifth Third Bike the Drive benefits the nonprofit Active Transportation 
Alliance’s work to improve biking, walking and transit in Chicagoland. This 
event is produced in cooperation with the City of Chicago’s Department of 
Cultural Affairs and Special Events. 

For more information, call the Active Transportation Alliance at 312.427.3325 
or visit www.bikethedrive.org 

 

 


